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By County Councillor Jessica Fleming, Hartismere Division, Suffolk   

Jessica.fleming@suffolk.gov.uk  Tel: 07714-597980 twitter: @jesstfleming 

Application for A140 Roundabouts has been Submitted - The application can be viewed and 

comments made on the planning portal: http://suffolk.planning-register.co.uk/ with reference to PP-

07465479.  Details on the scheme can be found here: https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/roads-and-

transport/transport-planning/a140-eye-airfield-junction-improvements-and-link-road/ 

Highways and Drainage – Winter preparations are underway, including a new grit bin policy and 

securing drivers and local contractors to respond to harsh conditions.  Reminder to report defects, 

drainage problems or dangerous winter road conditions using the reporting tool on the Highways 

website followed by a phone call to Customer Service, tel. no. (0345 606 617), then contact me. 

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/ 

School Transport – Please let me know if you experience problems with changes to the new school 

transport policy as it starts to phase in for the following school year.   
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